
 
 
 
Jan 20, 2017 
 
  
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
We are requesting your approval for _____________________________________ to participate in the 
 
Lone Star National Qualifier in Dallas, TX on April 14th – April 16th. As a member of the Instinct  
 
Volleyball Club, a nationally ranked club, it is important that the girls participate at National Qualifier  
 
Tournaments. These tournaments attract several college recruiters and allow our athletes to display  
 
their skills and hopefully receive a collegiate scholarship in the future. This tournament also prepares  
 
the athletes for the competition they will face at the USA Volleyball Junior National Championships in the  
 
summer. 
  
In accordance with 19 TAC 76.1/TEC 33.081, please excuse her from school on the following day(s):  
 
Friday April 14. She understands that she is responsible for all work that is required before she leaves  
 
and upon her return from the tournament weekend.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Eduardo Drewnick at (469) 879-8212. We appreciate  

your consideration and support in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eduardo Drewnick 

Instinct VBC Club Director 

edrewnick@instinctvbc.com – www.instinctvbc.com 
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